
Open Letter to Our Local Community News 

Websites 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Community News Editors, 

We hope this letter finds you well. As dedicated members of our community, we appreciate the 

important role you play in keeping us informed about local events, issues, and stories. 

We write to encourage stronger collaboration between community organizations and local news 

outlets. By featuring more stories about local initiatives and highlighting the voices of residents, 

we can foster a more connected and informed community. 

We propose a partnership that includes: 

• Regular features on local events. 

• Spotlight articles on community heroes. 

• Opportunities for residents to share their stories. 

We believe that by working together, we can enhance the vibrancy of our local news and 

strengthen our community ties. Thank you for considering this proposal. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


